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TO:  MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF REGISTRAR 
 
 
 There will be a meeting of the Board of Registrars on Monday, November 22, 2021, 
at 10:00 A.M. to be held at City Hall Annex, 98 Washington Street, 1st Floor Conference 
Room for the purpose of holding a recount of the votes cast at the City Election held on 
November 2, 2021, for the office of the Councillor of Ward Four. 
 
 Petitions have been duly filed under law, and all candidates have been notified of this 
recount. 
 
 Public may observe from a designated area.   
 
 
 
ATTEST:        ILENE SIMONS 
         CITY CLERK 
         BOARD OF REGISTRARS 
 
 
 
 
To:  Charles Barton, Chairperson 
       Donald Bates, Member 
       Alexandra Piñeros Shields 


